
From: British Transport Police Authority 
[general.enquiries@btpa.police.uk] 
Sent: 27 May 2009 09:27 

 
Subject: Re: Authority Membership 
 

 
Many thanks for your email to the British Transport Police Authority. 
 
Applications for membership to the Authority are handled by the Department for 
Transport when vacancies arise. The vacancy mentioned on our website was publicly 
advertised by the Department some weeks ago and I understand applications have 
now closed. As such, there are no current vacancies at BTPA awaiting appointment. 
 
I hope this addresses your query. If you have any further questions I would be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

British Transport Police Authority 
 
> Hello BTPA, 
> 
> I notice from your website that you currently have a vacancy on the  
> Authority.  Could you tell me how and when you accept applications for  
> selection to the Authority? 
> 
> 
> Many thanks 
> 
> 
>  
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